
Intersections of Bradbury Road & S. Walnut Road and Central Avenue & Grayson 
Road 
 
Stanislaus County proposes to install solar flashing beacons, electroliers, and widen 
shoulders at the T-intersection approach of Bradbury Road & S. Walnut Road and 
Central Avenue & Grayson Road. Roads at both intersections are two lanes rural county 
road. The intersection of Bradbury Road & S. Walnut Road is approximately three miles 
south of City of Turlock, and intersection of Central Avenue & Grayson Road is 
approximately two miles south of City of Ceres. The project is federally funded through 
Highway Safety Improvement Program (HSIP). 
 
Construction work will include grading, placement of aggregate base material and 
asphalt concrete paving as well as overlay of existing pavement, installing electrolier at 
the intersections, installing solar flashing beacons, re-striping and new signage. The 
shoulder widening is approximately two feet wide on all legs for about five hundred 
(500) feet in length at both T-intersections. The purpose of the project is to improve 
safety by providing lighting and increasing driver visibility as they approach the 
intersections. The project is currently under final design and will be in construction in the 
summer of 2017.   
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